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17 February 2025 
 
 
Dear NYJCians, 
 
RELEASE OF 2024 SINGAPORE-CAMBRIDGE GCE A-LEVEL EXAMINATION RESULTS 
 
1. The release of the 2024 GCE A-Level examination results will take place on 21 February 

2025 (Friday).  
 

2. Please read the following information which will detail how you will be receiving your results.  
 
Collection of Examination Results 

 
3. Please report to the hall by 2.00 pm for the Principal’s address and other administrative 

announcements. You may, however, enter the college from 1.00 pm and register your 
attendance via the Facial Recognition System (FRS). Do note that accompanying 
parents/relatives/guardians would need to register at the guard post. 

 
4. If you are unwell, please do not come to the college. You can access your results online via 

SEAB’s Candidates Portal at www.seab.gov.sg from 3.15 pm on 21 February 2025 (Friday) 
till 11.00 pm on 7 March 2025 (Friday). School candidates who are eligible for SingPass 
can use their SingPass account to access SEAB’s Candidates Portal. School candidates 
who are International Students will receive their system-generated username via their 
NYJC email from 19 February 2025 (Wednesday). 

 
5. If you are unable to come to the college to collect your results and intend to authorise a 

proxy to collect them on your behalf, please note that the proxy can only collect the 
certificates with a duly completed and signed Authorisation Form, which can be found in 
the attachment. Your proxy will have to bring along this form, as well as his/her 
identification card for verification purposes. Your proxy may collect the results and 
certificates after the Principal’s address and the administrative announcements.  

 
Digital Certificate for Application to Local Autonomous Universities (AUs) 
 
6. Applications for admission to the local autonomous universities (AUs) and/or their 

scholarships can be submitted online. All school candidates who apply to the AUs online  
do not need to submit a copy of their A-Level certificate. More information on the AU’s 
admissions requirements and processes can be found on their respective websites and 
applicants can approach the AUs directly for further clarifications. 
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Education and Career Guidance (ECG)  
 
7. If you need guidance on your education options, you can check our NYJC ECG Portal at 

https://ecg.nanyangjc.moe.edu.sg/ after 3.00 pm on 21 February 2025 (Friday). You may 
also approach your teachers or book an appointment with our college’s ECG Counsellor,  
Mr Shaun Han at https://go.gov.sg/meet-shaun-han. 
 
Additionally, you can refer to MOE’s CourseFinder (www.moe.gov.sg/coursefinder) on the 
course offerings in the AUs and/or the interactive MySkillsFuture portal 
(http://go.gov.sg/mysfpreu) to find out more about the education options, career pathways 
and courses that are suited to your strengths, interests and abilities. 
 

8. Alternatively, you may make an ECG counselling appointment at https://go.gov.sg/moe-
ecg-centre. The MOE ECG Centre offers online or phone counselling services to GCE  
A-Level examination candidates from 17 February 2025 (Monday) to 19 March 2025 
(Wednesday) from 9.00 am to 5.00 pm on weekdays, and 9.00 am to 12.00 pm on 
Saturdays. 

 
9. If you have any questions, please contact the General Office at 6284 2281 or 

nyjc@moe.edu.sg. 
 

 
 
Wishing you all the best for your results and future endeavours. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Pang Choon How 
Principal 
 
 


